
August 20, 2019, Board Meeting /Division Set-up for Fall 2019 

President Rodrick Barrow called the meeting at Rock Falls to order at 6:40 PM  

Present Rodrick Barrow, Terry Hackworth, Susan Linkous, Robert Jayne, and Amber Cole; Amy Gartrell also 

in attendance as Area Rep. / advisor. 

Division break downs were discussed.  There will be 17 teams on Tuesday - 3 divisions - Gold 5 (PPA 2.19 – 

1.55); Silver 6 (PPA 1.48 to 0.91); Bronze 6 (PPA 0.97 – 0.69).  There will be 26 teams on Wednesday - 5 

divisions – Gold – 6 (PPA 3.29 – 1.60); Silver1 – 5 (PPA 1.67 – 1.30); Silver2 – 5 (PPA 1.26 – 1.04); Silver3 – 5 

(PPA 0.99 – 0.82); Bronze – 5 (0.79 – 0.31).  Divisions set by PPA with two exceptions.  

Yearly Sponsor recertifications were discussed.  The Vice-President will use the form that is on the website. 

Potential Dart Classic dates for 2020, of June 5, 6, 7, or 12, 13, 14, will be discussed with the Richmond East 

Moose Lodge.  Rodrick will also confirm the Tournament of Champions date of January 11, 2020, with the 

Moose.  A Dart Classic committee meeting was planned for Saturday, September 7, 2019 for 10 AM; 

however, a conflict was noted with a non-CVDA dart event that day.  The committee meeting will be posted 

to the website once determined. 

Rodrick noted relaunching the Youth League and was working on a venue.   

Upcoming CVDA sanctioned events will we posted to the website:  September 14, 15, 2019, – Save the 

Tatas – Omega and September 21, 22, 2019, – Charity Shoot at Murphy’s Law. 

The Financial Audit is set with Mike Dodd for September 29, 2019, at Omega for 12:30PM. 

Meeting ended at 8:10 PM 

Respectively submitted by Amber Cole 


